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June 15, 2015
Dear Parents,
Summer Camp is quickly approaching and I have a few items that I need to review with you.  I have attached the following forms to this packet:

1) Medical Release Form  

2) Student Checklist/Things We Have an Understanding About – please review with your child.
Please have both the medical release form and the ropes course release form filled out, signed, and returned to Amber Black before camp.  There is also a form for you to review with your child of items to bring to camp and items to not bring to camp.
We will be meeting at 1:00 PM on Monday, July 20th at Coweta Community Church to depart for camp.  We will return back to Newnan between 12:00 and 12:30 PM on Friday, July 24th.  We will call as we are getting closer to Newnan to give you a more specific time.  Your children can be picked up at Coweta Community Church at this time.    

The only money your child will need for the week will be money for any purchases of snacks and drinks at the canteen on Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday.  Purchases at the canteen are optional.  All meals are provided with the cost of camp.
Many of you have also asked how many adults will be with us on the campgrounds. Our churches will be providing one adult counselor to every five students.  Along with our counselors, there will be certified lifeguards at the pool, FFA staff leading us through the ropes course, and FFA staff with us during recreational activities.
The camp is located in Covington, GA at the FFA-FCCLA center.  You can visit their website at Georgiaffacamp.org.  I will have my cell phone (770-301-7848) with me at all times if you need to reach your child in case of an emergency.  If you cannot reach me for any reason, you may call the FFA office at 770-786-6926.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email me (joseph.newlife@gmail.com).
Serving For His Glory,
Pastor Joseph


